Letter from Casey Stengel to Walter O’Malley

CHARLES D. (CASEY) STENGEL
1663 GRANDVIEW AVENUE
GLENDALE 1, CALIF,

February 16, 1961

Mr, Walter O'Malley, Pres.
Los Angeles Dodgers, Inc.
930 Wilshire Blvd.

Los Angeles 17, Calif.

Dear Walter,

My wrestling and back-breaker fall has kept me in my
Toluca Lake office.

The bank has now graduated to the Valley National Bank
called number two.

You are right, you will have the bad back and your
twenty Dodger assistants from attending all those
dinners I ducked , so if you retain your health

I wil] get to see you in two or three weeks.

Good luck and may the Dodgers go all the way to the
top.

Sincerely,
anea S Zergel,
Casey Stengel
P.S. With the Line of bull you throw along with
Durocher at the Verdugo Club, you will end up next

fall on the Perry Como show.
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